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June 28, 2022

Chris Duncan, Mayor Pro Tem
City of San Clemente

910 Calle Negocio

San Clemente, CA 92673

Dear Mr. Duncan,

This will provide notice that the Orange County Grand Jury (OCGJ), through a clerical error,
inadvertently omitted the City of San Clemente from the response section of its report “How is Orange
County Addressing Homelessness” published on June 23, 2022. A copy of the full report is enclosed and
also may be found at: 2022-06-23 How is_Orange County_Adressing_Homelessness.pdf
(ocgrandjury.org)

It was always OCGIJ’s intent that all member cities of the South Service Planning Area (SPA), including
the City of San Clemente, be included among those cities required to respond to the report’s findings and
recommendations. As an integral member of the South SPA, the City of San Clemente certainly would be
involved in any planning, decision-making and action to be taken by that group of cities with respect to
the OCGI report. Accordingly, we expect that the City of San Clemente will respond as the report directs
each of the other South SPA cities, specifically to Findings Nos. F1, F3, F4 and Recommendations R1,
R2, R3, R4, RS, R6 within 90 days.

This letter will be posted on the Orange County Grand Jury website under the Responses to Reports to
clarify OCGJ’s intent with respect to San Clemente.

We apologize for the omission and look forward to receiving the City’s timely response.

Sincerely,
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Cc:Erik Sund




